
Thursday, December 5, 2024 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  Are your grades in critical condition 
right now?  We have peer tutors who are ready to help you 
resuscitate your grades before it is too late.  Today’s  
tutoring during 6th period is ENGLISH, HISTORY & 
WORLD LANGUAGES.  Sign up for peer tutoring using 
the 5 Star app.  Look for the tab called “DONS Support” 
and you will find the digital sign up sheet right there.   
Remember, students helping other students to achieve is 
the greatest way to rise together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

Boys Frosh & JV Basketball Tournament vs TBA 
  @ Ayala - TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Basketball Tournament vs Webb 
  @ Webb - 6:00 
 
Girls JV Basketball Tournament vs Granada Hills 
  @ Burroughs - 7:00 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Soccer Tournament vs Desert Vista 
  @ Sierra Vista - 5:45 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

AVID is collecting donations for packages that will be sent 
overseas to deployed service members.  Donated items 
include hygiene items, snacks, socks, card games and letter 
or cards of appreciation.  One hour of Community Service 
will be given for each item that is donated.  Items can be 
dropped off in Room 405 or Room 416. 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Group D 

has duty this week 

Thursday, December 5, 2024  


